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Meeting Minutes, Thursday 16 February 2017, 10:30am-12:00pm
Fuller School, 31 Flagg Drive, Door 14
Framingham, MA 01702 

Call to order and quorum by Chair/Executive Director	10:30 AM
Present:  Kitty Mahoney, Scott Moles, Phyllis Schilp, Lisa Moulton.

Meeting Minutes: (Phyllis Schilp) January 5, 2017 
- Motion to approve by Kitty Mahoney, second by Scott Moles, all in favor, motion approved as presented.

Fiscal Budget Monthly Report: (Kitty Mahoney)
· Budget - MRC and PHEP and NACCHO 
· Budget reclassification due by March 31st. Will discuss reallocation of the budget and money available at next meeting.
· Will re-evaluate MRC Sub-Regional Project may reallocate money towards Website contract with Aciron Consulting to update and maintain website. Same vender as 4B easy transition to one website in the future merger.  
· Pending invoices and outstanding requests:  
· Framingham waiting for fund reimbursement. Process still needs to be streamlined through CHA.
Ongoing Business/Updates (Kitty Mahoney)
· Interim Continuity Plan for HMCC and MRC 4A
· Kitty Mahoney met with Lisa M. to orient to new position. Lisa also transitioning with C.Corkery struggling to find times to meet. 
· Challenges for VC position transition include: VC needs lap top and cell phone will reach out to CHA. Unable to get access to documents and budget through CHA. 
· AB outlined process and forms for VC for reimbursement and training requests. 
· VC will meet with Deputy VC to start introductions and collaboration.
· Went over Job description for VC with Lisa Moulton.
· Strategic Planning 2016-2017
· Major part of planning will be on-boarding new employees
· Marlborough trailer Lisa Moulton will get keys from Marlborough BOH
· Sub Regional MRC proposal-
· On hold need funds for website maintenance

New Business (Kitty Mahoney: CHA)

· Recommendations for EC for change in By-Laws
· New changes to incorporate the HMCC model under section 4 Medical Reserve Corps Advisory Board and By-law change from 5 to 3 members for the Advisory Board. Executive committee/ general coalition approved changes at Region 4A PHEP meeting on January 26, 2017.
· On January 18, 2017 Kitty Mahoney met with contractors from Aciron to discuss webmaster contract with region 4A. Waiting on invoice for cost analysis. 
MRC Coordinator Deliverable Update and Discussion: (All)
· National reporting requirements (monthly from 4A communities) 
· MRC Activity reporting requirement to the National office sent to Cathy Corkery VC and Garrett Hair from CHA for the third quarter requirements. No correspondance has gone out to the GC requesting reporting requirements from each community. Went over the MRC requirements of monthly reporting and for Lisa Moulton VC to start to contact MRC representative for each of the 33 communities. 
· VC to follow up on Keef Tech narration of the Intro to MRC.
· Communication issues still being addressed through CHA and VC. 

Trainings:
· Wednesday February 22nd CPR Framingham Ma
· Wednesday April 26th Contagion Movie Viewing and recruiting event 6:30pm Framingham Public Library

Motion to adjourn by:  Kitty Mahoney, second by Scott Moles, all in favor, motion approved as presented.

Adjourn																		
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